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Comments: I support the Chattooga Conservancy's response to the Forest Service's proposed project in the

Chattooga, i.e., the Foothills Landscape Project.

I served for 27 years as Director of Highlands Biological Station in Highlands, NC, and led a team surveying the

herpetofauna of the Chattooga, and was involved in other research in the watershed; thus, I am familiar with the

unique flora and fauna of the watershed, and concerned about its proper management.

 

 


